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Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities
Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: North American Power and Gas, LLC — Application Information for
Competitive Electric Power Supplier Registration
CEPS License No.: DM 12-1 38

Dear Ms. Howland:

This correspondence is being filed by North American Power and Gas, LLC
(“NAPG” or the “Company”) pursuant to New Hampshire PUC rules 2003.01 with
respect to the requirement for Certified Electric Power Supplier (“CEPS”) to update the
Commission of changes to the information on file relative to its application for
registration as a New Hampshire CEPS that was issued on November 13, 2012:

Application Question 20
As reviewed and approved by Commission Staff, NAPG has created and
implemented a new product offering to customers and the attached contract
will be used when residential and small commercial customers enrolls with
NAPG. A form is attached hereto as Exhibit A.

If you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact
me, at kioseph~napower.com or (203) 663-9757.

Very truly yours,

Directo , Regulatory Affairs

Enclosure
cc: Service List (by email).

20 Glover Avenue
Norwalk, CT 06850
p: 203.939.1155
f: 203.286.2064

napower.com


